Guide to School Skirts and Trousers

At The Hazeley Academy we pride ourselves on high standards of uniform. Please use this
guide before making uniform purchases.

We are aware that some retailers sell school uniform items that are not appropriate for The
Hazeley Academy, therefore we ask parents/carers to please check our website - for the full
uniform policy before making a purchase.

School Skirts:

Kedaph schoolwear supply two recommended skirts, there are 3 different lengths’ available
to ensure that skirts.

Skirts can be purchased from any suppliers as long as they:

e are black
e are pleated or straight fit style. No other styles are acceptable
e adhere to the Academy’s ‘knee length’ policy.

School Trousers:

Trousers must meet the following expectations:

e Formal trousers must be worn

e Plain black

e The trousers must be full length — must not show the calves or ankles
e We do not allow ‘fashionable’ trousers

e No jeans, cords, or similar fabrics

e They should not be ‘skinny’ or tight fitting or have a fashion belt

The images of the trousers below are intended as a guide to indicate the styles that are
acceptable and those that are not acceptable.

The following trousers meet The Hazeley Academy’s uniform expectations:



https://kedaphschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/find-your-school/the-hazeley-academy/page/2/

The following trousers do NOT meet with The Hazeley Academy’s uniform expectations:

TROAN

Cycling shorts are permitted for PE, however, they must be longline, just above the knee.
Short versions are not allowed in the academy. Traditional black shorts, plain black leggings
and plain black jogging bottoms are also allowed as part of our PE Kit.

PE Shorts:




Ties:

House ties can be purchased from our uniform supplier — Kedaph schoolwear. Click here for
Kedaph Website

Reminder:

e Facial or body piercings, acrylic nails and nail polish are not permitted -there will be
no tolerance of these. Please bear this in mind over the summer, as we do not wish
the new term to start negatively for students when it can be avoided

e False eyelashes are not permitted

e Small stud earrings are permitted

e 1 discreet, small nose stud is permitted.

e Hair colour and style must be appropriate for the Academy. Bright colours are not
permitted

e Makeup must be discreet, and nail varnish clear

Kedaph Schoolwear Ltd
Unit B, Lennox Road, Bletchley, Milton Keynes, MK2 2HH
Tel 01908 417142
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https://kedaphschoolwear.co.uk/?s=hazeley
https://kedaphschoolwear.co.uk/?s=hazeley

